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Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie
Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Chairman: *

It has recently come to my attention that the General
Services Administration is proposing to relocate the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Regional Office, now located in Arling-
ton, Texas, to a location in the Fort Worth, Texas, central
business area. 8:

As the U.S. Representative for the Arlington area, I am I-
concerned about the possible adverse impact that such a move [
might have on the mission of the NRC Regional Office, and on i
the Arlington central business area as a whole. I would appre- [
ciate having the benefit of knowing your views regarding this j
situation. Please be assured that I stand ready to work with ;

you on this matter in any way that I can. !

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this sit-
g

uation. -

:

Sincerely, I
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cc: "s. Ann Doughty.

Regional Administrator
GSh Region VII
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